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Comments: | support the year round non-motorized closure on Granite Mountain. There is an abundance of
public land for snowmobiles to ride on, including the areas on Granite that are currently open during the Jan. 15
to Mar. 31 closure. It would be great for the non-motorized user group(skiers/boarders) to have an area that is
not tracked by snowmobiles or risk injury from a snowmobile track.

Thank you,
Neal McAdam



